
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

                         January 8,          2022 Meeting Minutes

Meeting called to order by  President Fred Lathan, KG4GSA at  9:30  AM at the RCEM Training Room.

            December 11 2021                                         minutes were read and approved.

                                        

Old Business:

QSL card still on hold awaiting updates. Will try to contact John White about the update. 

Club anniversary was not discussed.

New Business: 

Donation to the Northside Fire Department made in honer of Dave Arner KC4SVS. Everyone signed 

a sympathy card for the arner family. A thank you card was also signed for Rusty George, WD4HEM

for his help with aligning the repeater duplexers. Cards and donation were mailed on 1-8-22.

A reminder that dues can be paid at any time and are due by the last day of March.

The test session for January 15 was discussed. It was also announced that the current Technician 

Question pool will expire on June 30, 2022. 

Members and guest present:    9 members and   0  guest were present.

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned at  10:05         AM.




